
From: Kauffman, Laurie
To: Archer, Kathleen
Cc: Mostoller, Erin L.; "fomenko@uchc.edu"
Subject: Termination Request (Docket 03010179; License 06-09045-03; Mail Control 584605)
Date: Thursday, October 23, 2014 1:04:00 PM

Dear Ms. Archer:
 
Thank you for your prompt reply on Wednesday, October 22, 2014, regarding my request
for additional information (email dated October 14, 2014) regarding your request to
terminate NRC License 06-09045-03, dated August 8, 2014.  During our conversation, I
informed you that I had directly followed up with Ms. Mostoller and Mr. Fomenko, on
October 22, 2014, regarding my questions and that the responses were satisfactory.  I will
complete the license termination.
 
No response to this email is necessary.
 
Very Respectfully,
Laurie A. Kauffman
Health Physicist
Decommissioning and Technical Support Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
(610) 337-5323
Laurie.Kauffman@nrc.gov
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